
 
                                              ESSEX TREE COMMITTEE 

   Meeting Minutes 5/18/2023 
 
 
In attendance: Augie Pampel, Susan Malan, Phyllis O’Neil and Matt Winkler 
  
Augie Pampel called the meeting to order at 10:10 am. 
  
Approval of Minutes: 
 
Minutes approved 
 
Treasurer’s Financial Report 
 
Augie Pampel submitted a treasurer’s report that shows $10,132.97 in the Sinking Fund 
and 1,595.00 in the General Fund.  
 
Discussion: 
 
None  
 
Correspondence: 
 
None 
 
Old Business: 
 
The possible trees sites for 2023 list were reviewed. A. Pampel indicated that F. Weber 
has started to plant some of the trees on the list.  
A.Pampel has heard from owner of #48 River Road and the owner does not want the 
Maples planted. A.Pampel will discuss it further with the owner and S. Malan will also 
talk to him.  
 
A. Pampel has also talked to the owner of #7 High Street and the owner does want a 
Maple. A. Pampel flagged the location. 
 
Abutting property owners have agreed to the plantings at: 
 
#1 Laurel Road 
#7 High Street  
Cobble Stone Court on Bokum Road 
Corner of Clark Lane and Maple Avenue      
Corner of Walnut Street and Main Street, Ivoryton…still a question about what can we 
plant there 
 



 
 
POST MEETING 
 
P. O’Neil made the following great suggestion. A. Pampel will follow-up.  
 
“I would like to suggest that a flowering tree or two but put into the area where the large 
trees were taken down on the corner of Gates and 154”. 
 
New Business: 
 
None 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:45 AM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

Augie Pampel 
Essex Tree Warden 
Essex Tree Committee Chairman 
Mobile 860.388.7209 
email augiepampel@att.net 


